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Dear Reader,

Welcome to the third issue of Perspectives in Public Affairs.  Nearly doubling in size from past issues, Volume 3 reflects the excellence of the students at Arizona State University.  We are pleased to offer a selection of this year’s best student papers on public policy and public affairs, covering an incredibly diverse range of interests:  disaster relief, land development, education, urban youth, and science-led policy debates.  I am pleased to present this work on behalf of the ASU School of Public Affairs, and delighted that our students have chosen Perspectives  to share their work and their voices with the larger academic community.  

Many thanks to all the authors who submitted papers, and to the Editorial Board members and our faculty adviser, Dr. Laura Peck, for their contributions, efforts and support to bring this issue to publication.  We are indebted to the School of Public Affairs and to Director Dr. Robert Denhardt for financial support and encouragement.  Thank you all for making this forum possible.
With the publication of Volume 3, I will be stepping down as Editor in Chief—to allow others the honor and privilege of leading the journal as I concentrate on writing my dissertation.  It has truly been a pleasure to be so honored the past two years, and I have enjoyed the challenges, teamwork and friendship that have come with working together to produce the journal.    Watching it improve with each issue has been most gratifying and I know that it will continue to do so in the coming years.  Wishing much success to the incoming leadership team!
Finally, I would like to express my most profound thanks and gratitude to my friend and Managing Editor Nicole Nixen, without whom none of this would have been possible—thanks so much for everything.
I hope you enjoy this year’s Perspectives.

Regards,
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Anne Ellis

Editor in Chief
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